
Allen Township Trustees 
 

January 10, 2023 
 

 
  The Allen Township Trustees met in special session at 1:30 p.m. in the Allen Township Center with all members 
present.   John Albers and Sean McCarter of Albers and Albers attorneys-at-law were in attendance.   
 
Revenue sharing, annexations and Joint Economic Development Districts (JEDDs) were discussed.   
 
No action was taken.   Meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 
         Approved,  
 
 
 Mark J. Schimmoeller, Fiscal Officer    Kevin Flanagan, Chairman 
(Proper notice given by publishing & posting with agenda.) 
 
 


